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The Association of Public Interest Law will select one fellow to attend the Equal Justice Works conference in Washington D.C.  APIL will provide an honorarium to help cover the fellow’s travel expenses.  Complete the application below for consideration as the 2016 EJW APIL fellow.  
Please email the APIL board with your completed application.  (APILBoard@law.unm.edu)
Applications are due by Thursday, Sept. 22, 2016 at 5 pm.  
Contact Information
	Name
	

	Phone
	

	E-Mail Address
	


Why EJW?
Tell us why you are interested in attending the Equal Justice Works conference this year and how you intend to use what you’ve learned to improve the New Mexico community.
	


APIL Participation
Summarize your participation with APIL during your tenure at the law school.
	



Our Mission 
The Association of Public Interest Law is dedicated to creating a community where students can demonstrate individual and communal support of public interest law.  APIL assists students in pursuing career and academic interests in line with the public interest of our state and nation.  
More info can be found at http://lawschool.unm.edu/students/organizations/apil/index.php.
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